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this moratorium on new solar projects makes no sense. While our government likes to talk about transitioning towards clean
energy and a green future, it is systematically choking the industries that are actually trying to make this happen. First the solar
tax incentives for small residential projects are being dropped and now the US Bureau of Land Management is freezing all large
scale projects too? The hypocrisy is astounding.

The Bureau of Land Management will continue to stall all new solar projects, new coal powered plants will continue to be built
every day, and the ice caps will continue to melt. Ridiculous.



